
SAGEVILLE 

 

Friday Focus: 

 Teachers will be 

learning more about 

the Standardized    

Report Card that all 

teachers will use next 

year. 

Our kindergartens celebrated 100 day on Tuesday!  We’re all 100 days smarter with 80 more to go! 

From the desk of Miss Mac: 
Students that are in grades 3-5 have a sealed envelope of 

their Iowa Test scores from November in their Thursday    

folder.   You will also see a PTC newsletter as well. 

We’re all set for Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences in  

February and all families are registered.  The pet themed 

book fair will be set up in the gym.  Thank you to all of our 

parent volunteers who make this possible. 

A spring order form for Sageville apparel will be sent home on 

February 22nd.  This will be our last order of the year. 
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Calendar of Events 

Monday-February 5                        

7:00 AM Doors open for  

Preschool Registration                           

9:45 Gr. 2 UD Play                           

3:30-5:00 BB Practice 

Tuesday-February 6                          

10:45 4R Debates 

Wednesday-February 7                            

3:30-5:00 BB Practice 

Thursday-February 8                          

4:00-8:00 PM Parent/Teacher/

Student Conferences & Book   

Fair 

Friday-February 9                               

9:45 Late Start                                 

6:00-8:00 PM PTC Sweetheart 

Dance in the gym 

12015 Sherrill Road                       

(563) 552-4300 Phone                         

(563) 552-4301 Fax 



Counselor Corner...Mrs. Kaiser 
During the week of January 29

th
 – February 1

st
 I have been in 

kindergarten thru second grade. The focus this month is on 

protective behaviors. In kindergarten, we watched a video 

about red and green touch and discussed the importance of 

using the correct terminology when pertaining to our private 

parts. Kindergarten students also learned our No, Go, Yell, 

Tell phrase. In first grade, we reviewed red and green 

touch but also introduced a new touch, yellow touch. First 

grade students learned that a yellow touch is a confusing 

touch and to use the phrase No, Go, Yell, Tell! In second 

grade, we reviewed red, green and yellow touch but also dis-

cussed what an instinct is. When our body gives us clues or 

warning signs that something may be wrong we should use 

our No, Go, Yell, Tell phrase. Next week I will be in grades 3-

5.  

Tips for Parents: Please visit our guidance link on the 
Sageville website for helpful tips and articles. 
 
https://sagevillecounselor.weebly.com/helpful-tips.html 
 
 
Kindergarten packets will be mailed home to all families that 
currently have their children registered in any school or state-
participating daycares.  If you do not get a packet, please call 
the school office. 

Sageville’s 
PTC  

 

 

Sweetheart Dance                   
February 9th    
6:00-8:00 PM         

A DJ will provide 
the music and 

PTC will provide 
juice.  Students 

should be          
accompanied by 

an adult. 
 

Check out the pet Book Fair! 

 

DUE MARCH 1ST 

https://sagevillecounselor.weebly.com/helpful-tips.html

